

March 2, 2022

Mr. Cecil Pruitt Jr. The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204 Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Mr. Pruitt,

Thank you for your sponsorship of Safe At Home: A Ball at Nationals Park! We look forward to welcoming you for this special evening that will advance our vision of a world in which every child, everywhere can be safe and loved within a permanent family.

We are grateful for your generous Pitcher's Mound Sponsorship of \$5,000, which not only makes this exciting high-event possible, but also provides critical support for our work to meet the needs of children, birth parents, adopted individuals, adoptive families, and all those touched by adoption.

Our staff will be in touch with you regularly between now and the event to ensure that your support is recognized properly and that you and your guests have all they need to enjoy the evening! If you have any questions, please contact Megan Judt, NCFA's Director of Development, at (703) 299-6633 or mjudt@adoptioncouncil.org.

For IRS purposes, I certify that National Council For Adoption is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization (federal ID # 75-1721671), and that \$1000 of your sponsorship is taxdeductible.

On behalf of the NCFA family and all those we serve, I am so glad you will be joining us and I look forward to thanking you personally at Nationals Park on April 29th! Thank you!

Ryan Hanlon

Sincerely,

Acting President & CEO

P.S. We'll be sharing news regularly about plans for the gala! You can get updates straight to your mobile phone - just text 'SafeAtHome' to 855-625-1643.